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LIBRARY ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 
Weinberg Memorial Library 
Wednesday, May 9, 2018 

 
 
The meeting came to order at 11:40 a.m. by Dr. Marian Farrell. 
 
Present: Prof. George Aulisio, Prof. Kelly Banyas, Dr. Lori Bruch, Dr. Marzia Caporale, Dr. Carol Cote, Dr. 
Marian Farrell, Mrs. Sharon Finnerty, Dr. Terri Freeman-Smith, Dr. Teresa Grettano, Mr. Eugeniu 
Grigorescu, Prof. Michael Knies, Dean Charles Kratz, Dr. Andrew LaZella, Associate Dean Jean Lenville, 
Dr. Bob McCloskey, Dr. William Miller, Dr. Masood Otarod, Dr. Christos Pargianas, Dr. Kim Pavlick, Dr. 
David Salerno, Prof. Narda Tafuri, Dr. Ben Willis, Prof. Donna Witek, Prof. Kristen Yarmey and Dr. John 
Zych. 
 
Unable to attend: Dr. Jessica Bachman, Dr. Dona Bauman, Dr. Yaodong Bi, Dr. Tracey Collins, Prof. Frank 
Conserette, Dr. Darryl DeMarzio, Dr. Josephine Dunn, Dr. Kathy Dwyer, Dr. Michael Fennie, Dr. Rita 
Fleming-Castaldy, Dr. David Friedrichs, Dr. Michael Hardisky, Dr. Jakub Jasinski, Dr. Barry Kuhle, Dr. 
Michael Landram, Dr. Nathan Lefler, Dr. Yibai Li, Dr. Wendy Manetti, Prof. Linda Mlodzienski, Dr. William 
Parente, Dr. Adam Pratt, Prof. Sheli Pratt-McHugh, Dr. Sufian Qrunfleh, Dr. Robert Shaffern, Dr. Yamile 
Silva, Dr. Robert Smith and Dr. Argyrios Varonides. 
 
Dr. Willis motioned to approve the minutes, seconded by Dr. Grettano. The minutes were accepted as 
written. 
 
DEANS REPORT – Dean Charles E. Kratz 
 
Dean Kratz began by congratulating Dr. Pratt & Prof. Pratt-McHugh on their new baby girl. 
 
Staffing Changes – He continued by thanking Prof. Yarmey, who is leaving in July, for her contributions 
to the Library. 
 
Prof. Norris is also leaving, after 41 years of service. He has served as newsletter editor for 25 years. 
With his departure, the Library faculty have rethought his position. Prof. Kelly Banyas is moving into 
Prof. Norris’s vacant position. The search for Prof. Banyas's Health Sciences vacated position begins in 
August, 2018. The hire won't start until January 1, 2019. Prof. Donna Witek is chairing. 
 
With Prof. Yarmey's departure, Dean Kratz is pleased to announce that Colleen Farry is the new Digital 
Services Librarian. The search for her vacated Special Collections A
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He continued by saying the summer binding goes out in June and comes back in July. 
 
He announced that t
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Information Literacy – Dean Kratz and Prof. Witek spoke about information literacy. Prof. Witek took 
over as information literacy coordinator last summer. Last fall we saw a record high in the number of 
information literacy classes that our librarians instructed. Dean Kratz asked that departments have 
patience since we'll be down one position.  
 
Prof. Witek reported that the program will need to temporarily scale back with regard to what the four 
librarians can do. She shared the framework for Fall, 2018. The two primary ways for the semester are 
to 1) focus on the 100 level courses. The librarians will only be able to come in once for each sections. 
And 2) delivery modes. She asks if there are 


